威斯伍中文学校2012春季读书乐活动

亲爱的家长们，您们好！
语言的学习不外乎听丶说丶读丶写，而每天的练习更是巩固学习效果的关键。为了鼓励孩子们在日常生活中参与各项中文活动，加强其听丶说丶读丶写的能力，本校将于今年春季举办“读书乐”活动。从2012年3月1日起至2012年5月31日，如果您的孩子每天使用15分钟或更多的时间来学习中文，就可以在“读书记录单”上写下活动名称及具体内容。
• 听：听中文故事丶家长口述或朗读…。
• 说：用中文与家人丶朋友或同学交谈或唱歌，朗读…。
• 读：中文书籍丶故事丶漫画丶网站…。
• 写：中文作业丶中文日记。
• 看：中文电视或电影…。
从今年四月份开始，请学生们在每月上第一节课时，将上个月的“读书记录单”交给老师。老师会在“老师记录单”上为每个学生登记上个月练习的天数，然后为每个学生填写“奖品记录单”，每个学生每完成25天，就可获得一个小奖品。在每月上第二节课时，每班助教凭“奖品记录单”从PTO处领取奖品，然后分发给得奖的学生，以资鼓励。待活动结束后，总练习天数达到75天(或更多)的学生将会获得学校颁发的荣誉证书。
中文学校会竭尽全力帮助孩子们学习中文，再加上家长的协助与配合，将会收到事半功倍的效果。恳请家长们多多鼓励孩子参与。
Westwood Chinese School 2012 Spring Semester “Reading Fun” Program
Dear Parents and Guardians,
Learning Chinese involves active listening, speaking, reading and writing (LSRW). The key to success is to practice one or more of these activities every day. To encourage our students to practice Chinese in their daily lives and strengthen their abilities in LSRW, we will be starting a program called “Reading Fun”.  

From March 1 - May 31, if your child spends 15 minutes or more, practicing Mandarin, record the details on the Reading Log.

· L - Listening to Chinese stories read by parents, by CD, watching Chinese TV programs or movies, etc

· S – Speaking to family members, friends or classmates in Mandarin, sing songs, recite poems, tell stories, phone conversations, etc

· R - Reading Chinese books, stories, cartoons, websites, etc

· W - Writing homework, keeping a dairy in Chinese, etc
Starting April 2012, your child should bring his/her monthly Reading Log to his/her teacher on the 1st class of each month. The teacher will record the number of days practiced for each student on the Teacher’s Log and complete the Prize Log for each student. For every 25 days your child spent on learning Mandarin, s/he will win a prize. 
On the 2nd class of each month, the TAs for each class will bring the Prize Log to the PTO representative to redeem the prizes and distribute the prizes to the participants. In June 2012, your child will receive a certificate of achievement if s/he practiced 75 days or more in total.

We will do our best to help your child learn Chinese; meanwhile we definitely need your assistance and commitment. It will make a huge difference to your child.  Therefore we strongly recommend every child participate in the “Reading Fun” program.

